

0

D

State of West Virginia Department of Administration Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan every page for online viewing. We have made an attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid information. However, it is important to note that some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please contact the buyer. Thank you.



H.F. LENZ COMPANY

1407 Scalp Avenue Johnstown, PA 15904-3329 Phone: 814-269-9300 FAX: 814-269-9301

Engineers Planners Surveyors Energy Consultants June 25, 2008

Mr. John Abbott Purchasing Division P.O. Box 50130 Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Subject:

Architect and Engineering Services for the West Virginia National Guard, RTI Environmental Systems, Located at Camp Dawson,

Kingwood, WV RFQ # DEFK8263

Dear Mr. Abbott,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our qualifications for this contract. We have enjoyed working with the West Virginia National Guard on a previous contract for new billeting facilities at Camp Dawson, and we look forward to continuing that relationship with this contract.

Enclosed are two copies of our Expression of Interest for this contract. Our team is exceptionally well-qualified to provide the services required for this project, due to our previous experience with building evaluations and designs to correct humidity control for a wide variety of building types, a well as our extensive portfolio of projects for DOD facilities. The team that we have assembled for this contract consists of seasoned professionals, with DOD experience. Our team consists of:

H.F. Lenz Company Alpha Associates, Inc. Skelly and Loy MEP and Structural Engineering Architectural Services Environmental Engineering

H.F. Lenz Company has worked with both firms on numerous projects over the years. In fact, H.F. Lenz Company and Alpha Associates, Inc. have successfully collaborated on approximately ten DOD facility projects throughout West Virginia, including our previous project at Camp Dawson.

We are very proud of the work that we have completed at Camp Dawson, and we look forward to continuing to serve the West Virginia National Guard for many years to come!

Sincerely,

H.F. LENZ COMPANY

Thomas F. Deter/lab

Thomas F. Deter, P.E.

Principal

TFD:062508mm